

August 12, 2015

Mr. Mark Levitt, Vice President Limousines of South Florida, Inc. 3300 SW 11<sup>th</sup> Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315

Dear Mr. Levitt

Reference: Community Transportation Agreement

## **City Commission**

Mayor Joanne Simone Vice Mayor Tommy Ruzzano Joyce W. Bryan Lesa Peerman Frank B. Talerico

## City Manager

Douglas E. Smith

## **City Attorney**

Eugene M. Steinfeld

## City Clerk

Joseph J. Kavanagh

The above referenced contract expires September 30, 2015. As you are aware, the initial term of the contract may be extended for an additional one (1) year.

If you concur with the extension, please indicate by signing, dating and returning this letter to my attention, via fax at (954) 972-7586 or by email to <a href="mailto:smay@margatefl.com">smay@margatefl.com</a>. The executed letter will be presented as backup on the City Commission agenda when the Commission is asked to consider and approve the contract extension.

Thank you in advance for your willingness to work with the City in this regard.

Sincerely,

Sam May

Public Works Director

Authorized Limousines of South Florida, Inc. Representative:

Signature:

Date:

Name (printed):

Title

cc: C

City Attorney